
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
To: Class of 2021 Parents/Guardians & Students  
Subject: Maine South High School Senior Portraits  
 
Hello Class of 2021!  
 
Prestige Portraits will be photographing senior portraits at Maine South High School.  
 
Scheduling Appointments:  
It’s time to schedule your Prestige session! 

Simply go online at prestigeportraits.com 
Please enter the city and state of the school as written below 

Park Ridge       Illinois 
Then follow the prompts to access scheduling options. 

Please note, all seniors must be photographed by Prestige Portraits in order to be included in 
the yearbook.  
If you have questions, please contact Prestige Portraits at 630-910-6800 option 5.  
 
Available Senior Portrait Dates:  
August 5 - 13 
 
Photography Location: 
Maine South High School 
 
Make Up Dates:  
Appointments are limited due to safety protocols. We will return to your school for another 
opportunity for senior pictures in the fall. Make up dates are to be determined. We will 
communicate the dates as soon as they are available. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Session Options: 
Ultimate Session - $30 sitting fee 
Up to 4 outfits 
18-22 images 
 
Deluxe Session - $25 sitting fee 
Up to 3 outfits 
12-14 images 
 
Standard Sit Session - $15 sitting fee 
Up to 2 outfits 
6-8 poses 
 
Basic Sit Session - No Charge 
Yearbook Only Session 
1 outfit 
2-4 images 
 
Payment: 
You have two options for payment of your sitting fee: 

1. Online when you book your appointment 
2. At your appointment – by cash, check or credit card. If you choose to pay at your 

appointment, once you select your session online, you can exit out of the website and 
we’ll see you at your appointment. 

3. If you choose the Basic Sit Session, once you select the session, you can exit out of the 
website and we’ll see you at your appointment. 
 

Proof Deposit 
If you would like a hard copy of your proofs mailed home, there is a $25 proof deposit. No 
deposit is due to view proofs online.  
 
Safety Protocols:  
For the safety of the community, Prestige Portraits will be following strict social distancing 
standards. In order to maintain a controlled environment, if a student wishes to bring a guest, 
we ask that no more than one person accompanies the student to their appointment. Masks 
are required to enter the building. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
Thank you,  
Prestige Portraits 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Qy66QCOGS2Ys15J0mSqBHz2UDHKfdW_5sC4Wv5GIVD8/edit?usp=sharing

